
Town of Blowing Rock 
Request for Council Action 

                                 
FROM:  Jennifer Brown Director of Blowing Rock Parks & Recreation 
SUBJECT: 2018 High Country Half Mararthon 
TO: Town Council  
DATE: December 12, 2017 
REQUESTED BY:  Mary Sheryl Horine, Associate Director, ASU Institute for Health and Human Services 
   Council Director, Girls on the Run of the High Country 
              
Public Hearing  Yes    √ No     Will be required   
Properly Advertised    √ Yes     No     Will be required  
  
BACKGROUND:  
We have received a request from the High Country Triple Crown, to hold their 8th annual High Country Half 
Marathon that will begin at Kid Brewer Stadium at ASU and end at Davant Field. 
 
The route through Blowing Rock will go from 221 to Laurel Lane, up Wonderland Trail, back on to Laurel 
Lane, and end at Davant Field. 

 
They will coordinate activities with Parks & Recreation, Blowing Rock Fire & Rescue, and the Blowing 
Rock Police Department.  A copy of their certificate of insurance will be provided prior to the event. 
 
STATEMENT OF PLAN CONSISTENCY: 
It is the opinion of staff that the proposed action      √  IS    IS NOT     consistent with the Comprehensive Plan 
for Blowing Rock or other officially adopted plan (list if other:______________________________).   

 
Specifically, this action is in accord with the following sections of the Comprehensive Plan:   

 
ATTACHMENTS:     

1. Letter of Request from High Country Triple Crown 

2. Map of the Blowing Rock portion of the race 

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:   
Town Council approve the High Country Half Marathon on Saturday, August 25, 2018 
 
COUNCIL ACTION: 
High Country Half Marathon 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 





 


